
 
 

To:  Lori Stelzer, City Clerk  
 

From:  Jeff Shrum, AICP, Community Development Director 
 

Date:  July 2, 2014 
 

Re:  Final Report Presentation Downtown Mobility Plan - Kimley-Horn and Associates  
 
 
Christopher Hatton and Erin Gentle from Kimley-Horn and Associates will be making a final presentation on 
the Downtown Mobility Plan at the July 22, 2014 City Council Meeting.  Engineering and Planning staff have 
worked with the consultants to develop the final draft document.  While this is a final presentation, the 
opportunity for additional City Council input into a final Downtown Mobility Plan document is still available 
and comments/suggestions by Council are encouraged.  Planning and Engineering staff will also be on hand 
for any questions. 
 
Attachment: Downtown Mobility Plan Document transmitted separately   
 
cc:  Downtown Mobility Plan file  

City of Venice 
Planning & Zoning Department 

 

MEMORANDUM 


